NATIONAL MALAYA & BORNEO VETERANS ASSOCIATION AUSTRALIA Inc.



National Headquarters

38, Highview Crescent, Gisborne, VIC 3437 Tel: 0414 238 698

Email: omarshallnpres@nmbvaa.org.au

Association Representatives throughout Australia National President: Owen Marshall

The NMBVA was officially established in 1995 in Australia and is a self-funding, non-profit association which uses only unpaid volunteers.

ABN 31 340 936 038 www.nmbvaa.org.au

Dear fellow members.

I am honoured to inform you we have a National Patron, a person of the highest calibre in His Excellency General the Honourable Sir Peter Cosgrove AK Mc (Retd)



I am sure you will agree with me that we are very pleased to have Sir Peter as our Patron a man of considerable military experience and a very fine person indeed.

I look forward to inviting him to as many of our functions as possible and keeping him informed of what we do.

My Regards Owen Marshall National President NMBVAA Inc